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CANCELLATION NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING AND SPECIAL MEETING 
 
Public Notice.  The New Mexico Home Inspectors Board (NMHIB) gives notice that the public rule hearing 
scheduled September 11, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. (MDT) has been cancelled.  This rule hearing will be rescheduled and 
noticed at a later date. 


